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NOTICE TO TOBACCO WHOLESALERS  

CHANGE IN SHIPPING 

 
Starting July 1, 2015, the Mississippi Department of Revenue (MDOR) will change the way it ships 

cigarette tax stamps. You will continue to order cigarette tax stamps using TAP; however, the method by 

which you receive stamps will be streamlined.  Orders will be shipped directly from Meyercord, our 

stamp provider.   

 

Additionally, the maximum number of cigarette tax rolls/sheets allowed per order has changed to 200. 

 

All shipping costs will be billed directly from the carrier to you, using your carrier account number. You 

can still choose either FedEx or UPS as your carrier and select the desired delivery option (next-day or 

second-day). 

 
Meyercord will ship all orders received and approved by MDOR before 10:00 a.m. Central Time.  All orders placed 

after 10:00 a.m. Central Time, and/or not approved by MDOR, will be shipped the next business day. 

 

To implement this change, all stamp orders received after June 25, 2015, will be delayed until July 1, 

2015. 

 

This new process will make ordering tax stamps easier and faster than before. We appreciate your support 

during this transition. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact the Sales Tax Department at 601-923-7015.   

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Tax Administrator 
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